
 

 

VDE Bavaria Future Forum 
WE took part 

 
After many postponements, the time had fi-
nally come. After a long break from Corona, 
the VDE Future Forum finally took place in 
May 2022 and we from eiSos were right in 
the middle of it. It was to revolve entirely 
around the topic of the energy transition. 
There were presentations and discussions 
about opportunities and challenges for Ba-
varia with VDE partners such as Würth El-
ektronik eiSos, Webasto, Wölfel N-Energie, 
Tennet, Cluster Leistungselektronik or Ener-
gie Region, but also with young profession-
als from electrical engineering and infor-
mation technology.  
 
The active part was taken over by our es-
teemed colleague Dr Thomas Brander. In the 
Tec Talk, he spoke about the technologies of 
tomorrow to achieve the energy transition 
and made it clear that this requires courage 
and innovation. The Tec Talk was moderated 
by product manager Martin Sittner.  

 
The Sonnenwagen team from RWTH Aachen 
also took part with a pitch about their project 
and how we at eiSos could support them. It 
was really exciting to experience how closely 
the team worked with the technology part-
nerships around Marion Wagner.  
 
During the breaks, a trade fair area was set 
up where we were also represented. So the 
100 participants could inform themselves 
about the partner companies of the VDE over 
the two days of the event with a snack and a 
drink. 
 
Further information can be found here: 
download-programme-fr-sa-data.pdf 
(vde.com). 
 
Next year, we are again planning to take part 
in a future novel, which we will in all proba-
bility be happy to participate in again. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

    

   


